
 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement of the Czech Rectors Conference Presidium 

on the Emergency Measure of the Ministry of Health of the Czech Republic 
 

 

Czech Rectors Conference takes into account the emergency measure of the Ministry of Health of the 

Czech Republic to cancel direct teaching at higher education institutions from 11 March 2020 until 

further notice. Various forms of non-contact teaching are still possible. Ensuring the operation of all 

higher education institutions workplaces is upon individual rectors, respectively upon higher 

education institutions managements and their agreement with relevant members of staff. 

 

 

 Prague, 10 March 2020 

 

                                                                         On behalf of the Czech Rectors Conference Presidium                                                                                    

 

                                                                                      

 

 

       Prof. Petr Sklenička 

                                                                                         Czech Rectors Conference President  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


